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Dear Parents,
How the year has flown by!  All of your children have grown in so many ways – Socially, Emotionally, Academically and most importantly, Spiritually.  It has been a wonderful year of learning and growth! 
This week we had a small unit on the Zoo!  The kids went on a Zoo Safari having to locate and tally different zoo animals in our room. They then had to graph the animals. A good math lesson on tallying and graphing.
We are finishing up our Superkids Reading Program and we put all of the characters back on the “bus”.  It was so exciting to take each Superkid friend out of the bus as we met them.  We have also finished our Reading Bag Program and you should have received your child’s folder and a new journal to work on over the summer.  
We also focused on measurement and reviewed telling time to the hour and half hour.
Just a few reminders concerning our last week.  Our Hot Lunch Program will end on Weds. May 30th.  School & Family is providing lunch on Thursday for Field Day.  Friday is a half day of school.  Dismissal is at 11:30.  


Reminders: 
Monday May 28 – No School Memorial Day!
Thursday May 31st at 9:30 - K5 End of the Year program in the church 
Friday June 1st - last day mass is at 10:15 am.  Dismissal at 11:20.

Wishing you a safe, relaxing and fun-filled summer!
Carol & Mary
